
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA), in partnership 

with the City of Toronto is preparing to undertake works in re-

grading and paving of a trail located south of Shoreham Drive, east 

of Black Creek. The scope of work includes the construction of a 130m
by 3m wide paved trail. The work will improve trail conditions 

and active transportation connections. 

The project is to commence spring 2019, pending the receipt of the

necessary permits and approvals. We anticipate the trail will re-open 

for public use in fall 2019, weather permitting.

To ensure public safety, the section of trail within the limits of 

construction will be closed for the duration of the work. 

Please respect all posted construction signs and stay clear of the 

work areas and equipment. Your cooperation and patience is 

appreciated. 
For more information, please contact: 

Resource Management Projects Group 

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 

Project Manager: Matt Kenel 
Phone: 416-661-6600 Ext. 5325 

Email:  mkenel@trca.on.ca 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Black Creek Trail at Shoreham Drive 
Start Date:  
Completion Date: 

*Timeline is subject to change

April 2019
September 2019




